
NOTICE INVITING PUBLIC COMMENT ON MISSISSIPPI CHARTER SCHOOL AUTHORIZER 
STUDENT ENROLLMENT TASK FORCE 

 
The Mississippi Charter School Authorizer Board (“Board”) invites public comment on the 
Student Enrollment Task Force (SETF) developed to examine the enrollment practices of 
Mississippi’s public charter schools.  
  
The Board intends to consider the recommendations of the task force at its regularly 
scheduled meeting on December 14th, 2020. All public comments shall be presented no 
later than October 31, 2020. Public comments should be in writing and sent to either the 
following email or mailing/physical address:  
 
 Email:     charterschoolssupport@mississippi.edu 
 U.S. Mail:     Mississippi Charter School Authorizer Board 
      239 N. Lamar Street, Suite 207 
      Jackson, MS 39201 
      Attention: Dr. Lisa Karmacharya 
 
 
This is the 8th day of May 2020 
   
              By:        Dr. Lisa Karmacharya, Executive Director 
                           Mississippi Charter School Authorizer Board 
 
 
 


